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SGA Senate 

October 6th, 2022 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
II. ROLL CALL 
III. MOMENT OF SILENCE 
IV. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
V. PASSING OF AGENDA 
VI. PASSING OF MINUTES 

• Amendments:  
• Treasurer Franklin to Senator Franklin 

VII. SPECIAL BUSINESS 
• McKenna Gosart 

• Came to discuss the rules test. She will come back on October 27th to administer the test. She stated 
that those that need her help can reach her by going through the executive council. She stated that 
it will be multiple choice with a few fill in the blank.  

• Dr. Klein  
• Dr. Johnson spoke on her liaison program. She spoke on how the program must come in March to 

evaluate the campus to ensure accreditation. She spoke on how some of the Senate may be chosen 
to speak with those coming to UNA to evaluate. Dr. Johnson came to speak with the SGA about the 
QEP. He specifically spoke on Preparing the Pride.  Asked the Senate to share the opportunity to talk 
about the UNA experience with our peers. November 1st, 11:00 A.M.-1:00P.M.  at the Harrison 
Fountain will be the launch event for QEP.  He asked for the Senate’s presence on the day of the 
event. The goal is for all UNA students to have a sense of work experience before they actually enter 
the workforce.  

VIII. STUDENT FORUM 
IX. OFFICER REPORTS 

• President Sandvig reported that she is meeting with Dean Ellis and Bishop Alexander. At 8:15, signed up SGA 
members need to be at the soccer fields.  

• Madame Vice President reported that she is presenting her dress code today.  
• Treasurer Statom reported that he is creating a form for committee allocations.  
• Freshman Forum Advisor Callahan reported that Freshman Forum had their first Committee Meetings. They 

are learning their roles and she encouraged the Senate to attend the meetings.  
• Pro-Tempore Martin reported that she will have a QR code for the Bird Scooters tonight at the soccer game.  
• Historian Batchelor had no report 
• DIA Hardin reported that October 20th she will be meeting 
• Communications Director Conkle reported that each member belongs and everyone has a voice. She also 

stated that the Senate needs to be leaders.  
X. CHAIR REPORTS 

• Chairwoman Reese reported that this is the first week without an allocation denial. Five were sent back for 
modifications, however.  

• Chairwoman Austin reported that her committee met and revised the Elections Manual. She reported that 
the changes will be presented in the future.  
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• Chairman Oyewale reported on the Noala Issues. He reported about the feedback he received from the 
health insurance concerns of the international students.   

• Chairwoman Melton reported about the QEP initiative. She stated that it will be very helpful to the students.  
• Chairwoman Medrano reported that she will get the liaison program back and running. She said that the 

Senate will be assigned a city to attend council meetings.  
XI. SHARED GOVERNANCE 
XII. OLD BUSINESS 

• Bird Scooter Discussion 
XIII. NEW BUSINESS 

• Dress Code Presentation 
• Vice President Edwards presented her dress code.  

XIV. OPEN DISCUSSION 
• Chairwoman Reese reported that her mentioning of the demerit is not for her to go forth with and up to the 

rest of the Senate to decide.  
• Pro-Tempore Martin spoke on handing out the “Axe-Jax” buttons at the JSU vs. UNA Game.  
• Sir Secretary brought up having a tailgate at the November 5th home game.  

• Chairwoman Melton mentioned having merch. 
• Communications Director Conkle stated she could make a design.  
• A discussion was had over shirts and the funding for them.  

• Madame President spoke on step sing and inquired about the participants.  
XV. ADVISOR’S REPORT 

• Commended the Elections and Recruitment committee for their hard work.  
• Spoke on the photo tonight and gave the instructions. 
• Spoke on the November 5th game and the SGA recognition.  

XVI. ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• UNA Soccer Game at 7 p.m. 
• SGA Recognition at UNA Football Game November 5th at 4:00 p.m. 
• Folklore opens this week. Madame Vice President is participating. 
• October 30th will be a 5K.  
• October 18th will be Mr. University. Treasurer Statom is competing and encouraged the Senate to attend.  
• Shoals Stars will be playing at UNA in the future and the Senate was encouraged to attend and cheer.  

XVII. SENATOR OF THE WEEK 
• Senator Srivastava was senator of the week.  

XVIII. PEP 
• Communications Director Conkle pepped the Senate for a good meeting. 
• Sir Secretary pepped Treasurer Statom for keeping last week’s minutes.  
• Madame Vice President pepped Senator Purinton for eliminating the mouse problem in her apartment.  
• Treasurer Statom pepped the committees for their hard work.  

XIX. ADJOURNMENT 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Sir Secretary, Will Driver 
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